From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 6/11/2024 9:30:26 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
06/11/2024

MS Tracey Cheale

13 13 Kinsdale CI CL
Killarnev heights NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

The Forestville RSL is an important multi generational community space which allows for
extended family and friends to connect over a drink and a meal in a relaxed indoor/outdoor
space. The club is frequently packed in the evenings with children playing on the grassed
areas while parents can supervise from the many available tables. Even now with the large
dining area it can be difficult to find a table! This new proposed development destroys this
open, friendly and relaxed community space. The loss of the cenotaph area for ANZAC day
memorials, expansion of gaming and building of overpriced retirement units for privileged few
is mercenary and completely at odds with what the community wants. Please stop this
development and keep the club as a multigenerational community venue where people can

connect.





